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Principal’s Report 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Interim reports for Years 5-12 students as well as booking 

information for interviews will be sent home today with the oldest 

member of each family. If your child is absent, the information will 

be given to a sibling. 

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN tests were mostly completed last week and Carol White 

is doing some catch-up tests to finish off. Results should be out 

within a couple of months and parents will be notified when this 

occurs. 

House Cross Country 

Our X-country event will occur on Wednesday 29th March between 

11.30 and 1pm. Families are welcome to join us at Boort Park to 

cheer on their children. 

Last Day of Term 1 and Start of Term 2 

The school term finishes at 2.30pm on Thursday 6th April. There will be a whole school assembly on the 

last day of term commencing at 2.10pm where the Year 6 Easter raffle will be drawn.. Term 2 commences 

on Monday 24th April with ANZAC Day holiday being on the day after we start back. 

 

Lee-Anne Sherwell 

Principal 

Principal’s Availability Over the Next Week 

Thursday Friday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

At School At School  At School At School At School 
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BOORT, 3537 

Ph: 03 5455 2201 

Mobile 0477 741 594 

Email: boort.district.p12@education.vic.gov.au  

Website: www.boortds.vic.gov.au 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our vision is to empower our students and staff to work together to become active and 

valued community members. We provide a safe and supportive learning environment, 

which fosters independent, resilient lifelong learners. 
 

BDS Motto:  ‘Achieving Excellence Together’ 
 

                          BDS Beliefs and Values: Pursuing Excellence in all Areas  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES  

March 

24th Ride/walk/scoot to school day. 

28th Parent/Teacher Interviews 

29th House Cross Country 

31st Yr 5/6 Tennis  

April 

2nd – 5th Year 11 Work Experience 

6th Bulb order closes 

7th Good Friday - School Holiday 

24th Term Two Begins 

25th ANZAC Day Holiday. 
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OVERALL HOUSE SWIMMING RESULTS 

After combining our F-6 and 7-12 Swimming Sports from back in February and calculating aggregates, we would 

like to announce the following results. 

1st Place: Maroochy – 731 points 

2nd Place: Wakooka – 655 points 

3rd Place: Gungaroo – 614 points 

 

Once again, we would like to congratulate all the competitors and thank all those who helped out on the days. We 

look forward to our next house event, the House Cross Country which will be held at Boort Park and around town on 

Wednesday 29th March. Spectators are welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation/1 Lexie K For being an amazing helper to everyone in digital tech. 

Year 3 Beau K For great work on his classmate interview 

 Elke H For challenging herself with thousands 

Year 6 Indie G For being an awesome numeracy assistant when helping the Year 1 / 2 

class 

 Noah H For his great teamwork with the Year 1 / 2 class 

 Liam K Being an awesome support to a Year 1 student. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Interview. 
Students are not required at school. But students in Years 5 - 12 are 
encouraged to come with their Parent/Carer for the interviews. 



 

Harmony Week 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
Boort Basketball News 

The Basketball Victoria Under – 14 Country Skills Days are back! 

Registration – https://www.basketballvictoria.com.au/news/the-under-14-country-skills-days-are-back 

Held on Saturday 25th March and Sunday 26th March 2023 at 10 regional centres across Victoria, the Under-14 

Country Skills Days are part of a development program for players of all abilities and standards from all associations 

located in regional Victoria. 

The 2023 Under-14 Skills Day events will be held at Dromana, Drysdale, Bendigo, Bellarine, Hamilton, 

Korumburra, Cobblebank, Shepparton, Swan Hill, Traralgon and Wallan. 

For more information contact Chris O’Flaherty. 

 

BOORT DANCE GROUP 
Dance lessons commence Monday, 20th March at Boort Memorial Hall. Please contact Karen Coutts on 0419445060 

or email couttsbij@bigpond.com if you would like more information.  

All abilities from age 3 and up, welcome to join our fun filled classes.  
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